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Academic Affairs 

January 1, 2020 

I am pleased to recommend a change in the name of an existing administrative office from office 
of the provost and vice chancellor for academic affairs, to Office of the Provost and Executive 
Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, University of Michigan-Dearborn, effective January 1, 
2020. 

The change is based on a new organizational structure, which aligns with the mission and 
objectives of the campus by positioning the enrollment management and student life units under 
the Office of the Provost for strategic and functional integration with academic affairs. 

The change in name also recognizes the increased scope and number of the units reporting to the 
office of the provost. A separate request to change the existing title for the provost and vice 
chancellor for academic affairs was submitted to align the position title with office name. 

I, therefore, am pleased to recommend a change in the name of an existing administrative office 
from office of the provost and vice chancellor for academic affairs, to Office of the Provost and 
Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, University of Michigan-Dearborn effective 
January 1, 2020. 
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University of Mic · an-Dearborn 
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